
 

 

 
 

29 August 2019 
 

 

Routine desalination work to be carried out in Agnes Water  
 
Gladstone Regional Council wishes to advise the Chinaman’s Beach access track, Agnes Water, 
will be closed from 2 - 5 September 2019.  

 

The track will remain closed from 6am, 2 September 2019 until works are complete and will reopen 
from 6am, 5 September 2019.  

 

Annual routine maintenance would be conducted during this time.  

 

Routine maintenance will take place on the Agnes Water desalination plant inlet pipework. 

 

The works are scheduled during daylight hours, with no maintenance works to occur at night-time. 

 

During the maintenance period, residents’ access to water, water pressure and/or flow should not 
be impacted.  

 

For more information, contact Council on 4970 0700.  

 

 


